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6th February 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
On Monday 18th March 2024, Meadowfield School will be participating in the national charity day of Comic 
Relief.  The theme in school will be “Dress Up or Dress Down”.  If you would like your child to take part they 
may do so in a variety of ways: 
 

• wear something red – red shoes, red clothes, a red hairband or a red nose,  

• wear fancy dress or party clothes, or 

• if they feel more comfortable “dressing down” they may come in wearing their tracksuit, or their regular 
school uniform.   

 
We would like to ask all those who participate to make a small contribution of £1 towards the Comic Relief 
Charity; school will submit the donations on your behalf.  
 
More details about how to join in and other fundraising ideas can be found on the official website: 
www.comicrelief.com  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Angela Howe 
Principal 
 
 
 

http://www.comicrelief.com/

